
New  Homes  Available  in
Wonderful Parker Community
At a time when the inventory of homes for sale is low, I’m
happy to spread the word about some new home construction
going on in Canterberry Crossing in Parker.

Village Homes is offering 37 single family homes as part of
its Hometown Collection at Canterberry Crossing. What’s cool
about these homes is that a majority of them back up to
protected open space, giving the owners a bit of privacy and
some fantastic views.

  The homes start in the $300’s – a great buy for
this  neighborhood  that  offers  it  all.  It’s  conveniently
located just east of downtown Parker, has numerous parks, a
private pool, local trails and fantastic schools.

As you head out to explore the area, you’ll also get the added
benefit of viewing the unique contours of the land that are
highlighted throughout the area and Black Bear Golf Course.

A Village home is a home worth considering. The company offers
well-constructed  homes  that  are  tastefully  designed  with
wonderful interior finishes and that are energy efficient, the
latter of which is always a huge selling point for me.

Completion dates vary on the homes that are currently under
construction. Some are even completed and move-in ready. If
you’d like to tour these new additions to a popular Parker
community, please give me a call at 303.810.5757.
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